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We have been very fortunate to receive a substantial donation of £300 from a 
long standing member, Mrs Jean Lonsdale.  Her generous gift will enable the 
purchase of some quality items for the Christmas tombola table, as well as go 
towards the upkeep of the club.  Many thanks to you Jean from the nurses, 
volunteers and members.

We have also received a couple of smaller donations from those who sponsored 
the walk that was held in the town during the Summer, many thanks to all.

The volunteer recruitment poster that the Welsh Leg Club in Llansanffraidd 
distributed was much liked by the committee; it has been modified by Frank to 
include the Thetford Leg Club details, in the hope that it will attract one or two 
new volunteers to the club.

Patricia introduced her new grandson to club members; he is just 4 months old
and is of course gorgeous, with bright blue/grey eyes.

The church has purchased some new chairs with arms, which are available for 
everybody to use.  They are smart looking and strong, as well as comfortable.

Take care out there, from the TLC volunteers; Frank, Hazel, Jill, Linda & Ted -

Kind Regards.

Linda Wood – Secretary
Thetford Leg Club

Club Mobile:  07795 924 845
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